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Date: 28.06.2022
Subject: Appreciation letter for your good service.

Dear team Neunetics,

We would like to thank you for your great service for conducting the webinar on “Speech
Analytics” dated June 25™,2022 (Saturday). It was a good experience with your team and we
hope to work with you in future as well. The way your speaker Shubham Garg — Research
scientist at Amazon US discussed over presentation related to speech analytics is really a matter
of appreciation. Also, your team work with a great effort and it’s your best quality.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you and your team. Thank you for all your
cooperation and we look forward to more years of togetherness.

Project Director, TIH IIT Patna



